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Burke, Ruth A

From: Leda Beth Gray <ledabeth@gwi.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2018 10:27 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
Please do not take most of Maine out of the Ozone Transport Region. Weakening Maine's participation in this 
agreement is huge mistake! Maine needs strong clean air standards in upwind states, as well as in our own state 
and we don't want to leave an opening for other states to leave the agreement as well. Maine has some of the 
highest rates of asthma in the entire country, and we are called the tailpipe of the nation. We need to strengthen 
clean air standards, not weaken them. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Leda Beth Gray 
 
,  


